
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

June 28, 2018 

 

 Road Closure on Lower Springbank Road 

 
Location: Lower Springbank Road between Highway 8 and 69 Street S.W. 
 
Impact: Permanent road closure 
 
Reason: Construction of detour at 69 Street  
 
Implementation date: Wednesday, July 4, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Other information:  

 There will be other closures along Lower Springbank Road this summer due to construction 

activity 

 The permanent closure of Lower Springbank Road between 85 Street and Highway 8 is expected 

to occur in the late summer 

 
 
 
For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 
the area. 
 
KGL would like to thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  
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